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Stars of the Week 
Nursery – Archie for settling into our 
Nursery so well and enjoying reading 
outside with his friends 

Reception: Samuel for making a fabulous 
treasure map for the pirates 

Year one: Lilia for being very sensible in 
our forest school lesson 

Year two: Lucas for a brilliant piece of art 
in the style of Kandinsky 

Year three: Joel, Amelia and Finley for 
very kindly showing our new class 
member around school and making him 
feel very welcome 

Year four: Eva for setting such a good 
example of being organised and ready for 
every activity each day 

All of year five and year six: for being 
such an amazing class throughout my 
time here at Dalton – thank you and 
good luck for the future! 
                                       Miss Watkins 

Attendance 

Years 5 & 6 with 98.24% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Attkins’ class enjoyed Thursday morning on the Church  

field. They took part in lots of different activities and had 

a great deal of fun! 

During this academic 

year many lessons have 

taken place out doors 

which has brought the 

childrens’ learning to 

life. 
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The ‘Daily Mile’ continues to be successful. The lovely 

sunny days certainly help us to enjoy ten minutes of 

physical activity together which has obvious 

benefits. 

Mrs Sherwood has been teaching the year one 

year two children about the work of different 

artists this term.  This piece of art work was 

completed by Lucas. 

 

The PTFA have organised an event for Thursday 

morning. ‘Up with the Larks’ will begin at 8am. Please 

bring your child into school to register them. 

Sport’s Day has been rescheduled for: 

Tuesday 10th July at 1.15pm (Y1 to Y6 children) 

Wednesday 11th July at 1.15pm  

                       (Nursery and Reception children) 
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Next Week… 

Year six are visiting Liverpool Cathedral for their 

Leaver’s Service on Monday. 

Year five and year six children are taking part in a 

Triathlon on Thursday afternoon. 


